LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCILCALLED MEETING

August 8, 2006

Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Pam Goodin and Linda Lindsey.  

There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the interview committee, consisting of Mrs. Lewis, principal; Linda Reed, CIA; Emily Robbins and Jessica Forbis, recommends the hiring of Jon O’Brien to fill the vacant position in the S.T.E.P. Unit.

Mr. O’Brien is a graduate of Western Kentucky University; he is applying for Option 6.

Mrs. Lewis also informed the SBDM Council that we have posted three, half-time classified positions.  Two half-time classified Day Time Waiver positions.  1 half-time certified Day Time Waiver positions.  This position should be in place by August 21, 2006.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


